
 
Friends, 

 

It feels like it was only yesterday that I was sworn into office. Now we are rolling into the 
month of April, and I have no idea where the time went. It is my great honor to serve as your 
Representative in the Texas House. I want you to rest assured that no matter how fast time 
flies, I will always make time for constituents like you. 
 
Here's what happened in the Texas House this week: 

After the fallout of the winter storm, there was no question that we needed to revise our electric 
priorities. The House passed a slate of electric reform bills which I co-authored. This serves to 
ensure that what happened during Winter Storm Uri, never happens again. 



 
 
COVID – 19 Vaccine 
As of March 29th, all people 16+ can now receive a COVID-19 
vaccine in Texas. There are multiple tools to help you find a 
vaccine. DSHS encourages people to use a tool that works best for 
them. Click on the link below! 
 
Vaccine Locator Tools 
 
 

 
 
Governor Abbott held a press conference this 
week, reiterating the importance of broadband 
access across the state. COVID-19 forced many 
people to stay home, and turn to the internet to 
remain connected to loved ones, school, 
businesses, etc. 
 
I am proud to be a Co-Author of House Bill 5, 
and look forward to seeing this bill become law. 
 
 
 
 
 

The McDonald's Observatory is announcing a new program 
to honor West Texas businesses and organizations for Night 
Skies Friendly Lighting practices. These practices keep light 
on the ground and out of the sky, helping preserve the 
exceptional night skies for which far West Texas is famous. 
 
This initiative is just in time for Dark Skies week (April 5-
12). During this week, the observatory will host special 
programs both on-site and online. These include science 
activities families can do at home; a Dark Skies Town Hall, a 
Live Deep Sky Tour, and more. Click the link for more 
information! 
 

McDonald Observatory Events 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus/immunize/vaccine.aspx#where
https://mcdonaldobservatory.org/dark-sky-week-mcdonald-observatory


 

 
 
I also want to wish you all a Happy Easter. What a wonderful time to remember that Jesus gave 
us all a new beginning. I hope you all get to spend some time with family over the weekend and 
celebrate, while still taking precautions to reduce the spread of Covid-19. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

          
 

       State Representative Eddie Morales, Jr. 


